INFORMUS



FOR PSA MEMBERS: PRESIDENCY

06-08-2021

New PSA Chief Negotiator: Presidency

As members may be aware, Ms Janta Shortie who was the PSA Chief Negotiator at the Presidency has gone on retirement w.e.f. from 31 May 2021. The PSA remains committed to promoting and protecting the interests of members in the Presidency, while ensuring continuity in service. Accordingly, Peter Mngomezulu has been appointed as the Chief Negotiator for Presidency w.e.f 1 August 2021. His contact details are:

Tel: 012 303 6605 Cell no: 0828808980

Email: peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za

The immediate PSA Supervisor is Jannie Oosthuizen. His contact details are:

Tel: 012 303 6509

Fax to email: 0872347646

Email: jannie.oosthuizen@psa.co.za

Members are advised to refer collective bargaining matters that need to be consulted or negotiated on, to the attention of the PSA's Chief Negotiator.

GENERAL MANAGER